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SILENCE HAS BROKEN ACROSS THE VALLEY
Silence was broken across Silent Valley on Saturday 30th May with the sound of over 150 Girl Guides ‘Singing for Change’ to raise money for Northern Ireland Water’s (NI Water) nominated charity, WaterAid.

The Girlguiding Armagh choir’s voices echoed through NI Water’s Silent Valley Mountain Park with songs including ‘H20’, ‘Turn the Tap’, ‘Girls Together Having Fun’ and ‘Living and Learning’.  The Girl Guides choose to raise money for WaterAid, to help bring about change in Nepal, which is one of the world’s poorest countries. 
Frank Stewart, NI Water’s Honourary Secretary for WaterAid comments:
“In Nepal, thousands of people do not have access to safe drinking water and 73% of the population have no access to a toilet.  Women and children are often most affected as they bear the burden of collecting water, with many having to drop out of school because of this.
“The money raised from this event will help improve the lives of those in Nepal by enabling them to gain access to life changing supplies of safe, clean drinking water, clean toilets and hygiene education.”
Laura Kinloch of NI Water and a member of Girlguiding UK said:
“Commemorating an event as special as Girlguiding UK's Centenary calls for more than just cakes and balloons, so in true guiding style we accepted a ‘Sing for Change’ challenge. 
“As a NI Water employee, I am conscious that water is a precious resource and that for some people it means life or death. Therefore making the decision to raise money for WaterAid was easy, and it also gave the girls a chance to make a difference to those young women living in Nepal who regularly have to walk many miles to fetch water.

“All the songs we sang were are all about water, and with Silent Valley being a reservoir, it seemed like the ideal place to go.”
To date, the girls have raised a whooping £500. If you would like to make a donation, simply log onto www.wateraid.org.
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